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Dear Members,

It is to inform you that India and New Zealand has earlier entered into a trade

agreement in 1986 with an aim to discuss the contours of a broader India-New

Zealand economic dialogue to sort out the issues pertaining to trade between

the two countries. The institutional machinery for the purpose created was the

Joint Trade Committee (JTC). JTC had its last meeting in 2007. Now it has been

decided to hold a JTC with the New Zealand side on various issues pertaining to

trade. The meeting of JTC is likely to be held shortly.

We request members to kindly send in your inputs and trade issues related to

New Zealand at the following email id sakshi@iopepc.org latest by 23rd May,

2022.

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

(Deputy Chief Executive Officer)

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225/9295

Fax: (91-22) 2202 9236
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